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DATE OF THIS NOTICE:  May 10, 2022 

 

UPDATE ON A PROPOSED ANNEXATION 
 

In April, you received a notice informing you that the owner of 17151 362nd Drive applied for annexation into the 

city of Sandy. This new notice is to inform you that this application has been withdrawn by the applicant. The 

hearing scheduled for May 23, 2022, has been canceled. Should the applicant choose to resubmit the application, 

you will receive notice at that time. 

 

STAFF CONTACT:  Shelley Denison  

Associate Planner 

 Phone: 503-783-2587 

 Email: sdenison@ci.sandy.or.us  
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